JOHN GOLDEN SCHOOL, P.S. 162

Pamela Lee, Principal

Andrea Schweiger, Asst. Principal
September 2017
Dear Parents of new Third Grade Students:
Please send the materials listed below to class with your child on the dates indicated. Please Note: That when purchasing supplies for your child, school bags with wheels and sneakers with wheels are not permitted.
Thursday, September 7, 2017
  
6 large notebooks - hard covered (no spirals - marble – WIDE RULE ONLY)
  
2 pkgs. #2 pencils (sharpened, Dixon Ticonderoga, NO mechanical lead pencils)

1 soft zippered pencil case (No boxes)
1 pair of scissors (Pointed tip)
1 red pen, 1 green and 1 blue pen
5 pocket folders – bottom pocket only , 1 should be green.
To support our new reading & writing program we ask that you purchase one (1) BLUE and one (1) RED 2 pocket, 3 middle hole pronged folders.

1 package of wide-ruled loose-leaf paper for school (WIDE RULE ONLY)
2 pads of yellow lined paper
1 12" ruler – inches and centimeters
1 lrg. pink pearl eraser
1 box of 24 crayons 
1 box of colored pencils 
3 large glue sticks 

1 steno 6” X 9” pad (for homework assignments)
1 pencil sharpener with cover

Friday, September 8, 2017
1 large roll of paper towels 
2 large boxes of tissues 

1 bottle of liquid soap (GIRLS)
1 package of baby wipes

1 container of Lysol disinfectant wipes or Purell hand sanitizer (BOYS)
1 package Black or colored Ultra Fine Point Sharpies (BOYS) 
1 package Black or colored Chisel Tip Point Sharpies (GIRLS)

Monday, September 11, 2017
4 packages of 3X3 Post-Its

1 box gallon size Ziploc storage bags
1 package of white copy paper (GIRLS); 1 package of color or neon copy paper (BOYS)
** Please send in $8.00 for Scholastic Magazine (ALL CLASSES)

Class 3-309 only – black Expo markers.

We look forward to a pleasant and cooperative year.
Sincerely,   Third Grade Teachers
